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Mr. Rod Olguin, Revitalization Manager Jul-20-2009
Office of Code Enforcement Commission

City of Pasadena

175 N. Garfield Avenue

Pasadena, CA 91101

Attention: Mr. Jon Pollard

Re: APN - 5725-010-041
Super Liquor & Market (125 E. Orange Grove Boulevard)

Dear Mr. Olguin:

The Korean American Grocers Association of Los Angeles (KAGRO), established in
2001, represents more than 1,000 large and small grocery store retailers in the Southern
California area. Kum Man Jhae and Kun Chin Jhae are one of our most active members
and have proven to be responsible and caring operators of Super Liquor & Market. This
letter is put forth in support of their appeal to the Pasadena City Council with respect to
unreasonable Conditions imposed by the Code Enforcement Commission.

The Jhae’s are hands on owners/operators of this long established neighborhood market
that provides convenient one stop shopping for food (can, dry and perishables),
household items (pots, pans, cleaning items, etc.), paper goods (diapers, tissue, towels,
etc.) and restaurant, in a transit dependent neighborhood. It is important that the Jhae’s
be allowed to continue operating their store within the guidelines/restrictions imposed by
the Alcoholic Beverage Control (ABC) Board. As you well know, the Jhae’s operate in a
very challenging environment, yet have a very loyal customer base. Many in the
neighborhood consider the Jhae’s friends and treat them like a member of the family. .

Hence, in addition to the over all support of the appeal, let it be known that KAGRO also
supports the removal of all of the Conditions imposed by your department, in particular,
Conditions 3, 7,9, 10, 18 & 19.

Best regards,

Dalsub Yoon, President Jinwon Park. Chairman
KAGRO of LA KAGRO of LA

CC: Members of the Pasadena City Council



